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ManpowerGroup Appoints Michael Stull to Lead its Manpower North America Business 

MILWAUKEE, Dec. 16, 2016 /PRNewswire/ -- ManpowerGroup (NYSE: MAN) today announced that Michael Stull has been 
appointed Senior Vice President for Manpower North America. He will lead the Manpower brand within the North America 
operation, effective immediately. Kip Wright, former SVP Manpower North America will be leaving ManpowerGroup at the 
end of December. Wright led the Manpower brand for two years and previously led the ManpowerGroup Solutions business 
after joining the organization as part of the Comsys acquisition in 2010.  

Stull has led Global Marketing across 80 countries and all brands for the last five years. He has played a lead role in 
leveraging technology solutions and third party relationships to enhance and modernize the experience for candidates and 
clients. Stull's experience prior to ManpowerGroup includes strategic, financial, technology and large-scale implementation 
expertise from organizations including Accenture and financial institutions. 

"Michael has been instrumental in helping to drive a digital transformation in North America," said Darryl Green, President 
and Chief Operating Officer, ManpowerGroup. "His drive to develop the digital experience that enables a higher value 
relationship with candidates, clients and associates, will create an even more effective ManpowerGroup. I am excited about 
Michael bringing his passion to lead the Manpower brand into the future in North America." 

"Helping people become more employable, develop relevant skills and build careers while connecting business with right-
skilled talent has never been more important," said Stull. "This industry and the world of work is changing faster than we've 
seen in our almost seventy year history, and I'm looking forward to leading the talented Manpower team that can make a 
difference to thousands of people's lives." 

About ManpowerGroup 
ManpowerGroup® (NYSE: MAN) is the world's workforce expert, creating innovative workforce solutions for nearly 70 years. 
We connect more than 600,000 people to meaningful work across a wide range of skills and industries every day. Through 
our ManpowerGroup family of brands - Manpower®, Experis®, Right Management® and ManpowerGroup® Solutions - we 
help more than 400,000 clients in 80 countries and territories address their critical talent needs, providing comprehensive 
solutions to resource, manage and develop talent. In 2016, ManpowerGroup was named one of the World's Most Ethical 
Companies for the sixth consecutive year and one of Fortune's Most Admired Companies, confirming our position as the 
most trusted and admired brand in the industry. See how ManpowerGroup makes powering the world of work humanly 
possible: www.manpowergroup.com 

  

To view the original version on PR Newswire, visit:http://www.prnewswire.com/news-releases/manpowergroup-appoints-
michael-stull-to-lead-its-manpower-north-america-business-300379868.html 
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